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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

July 2024 

W/C Monday 15th Transition into new classes to 

begin 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of term– Toy day 

Wednesday 24th July first day of summer break 

September 2024 

Monday 2nd September INSET 

Tuesday 3rd September INSET 

Year 5 and 6 pupils did a community Litter Pick this week. Y6 programmed 

the MicroBits and took them with them. They used them to tally up the recyclable / 

non-recyclable items which we found and collected. They found out of the 894  piec-

es of litter they picked up, 102 were easily recyclable (paper, metal, glass) and 792 

were not (plastic, battery cells, electronics). 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your 

Attendance Award 

1st to 5th July      8th to 12th July 

FS2 91.3%   FS2  98% 
                                   
Y1 95.2%   Y1 89.2% 

Y2 91%   Y2 96.6% 

Y3 97.9%   Y3 98.3% 

Y4 93.4%   Y4 99.2% 

Y5 96.8%   Y5 96.4% 

Y6 93.1%   Y6 98.7% 

 

TRANSITION 

Monday 15th July pupils will go to 

their new classrooms with their new 

teachers until Tuesday 23rd July. 

Welcome to Year… Meet the teacher 

parents meetings: 

New to Year 5– Tuesday 16th July 

New to Year 2, 3 and 4– Wednesday 

17th July 

New to Year 1 and 6– Thursday 18th 

July 

 

 

 

A massive thank you to all families 

that attended the family picnic and 

school summer fair. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon.  

Thank you to our fantastic PTFA for 

organising the event.  

 

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, includ-

ing their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading log 

book to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the 

school day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's 

P.E lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are 

allowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information 

specific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

Please ensure that your child does not ride their bike 

or scooter within school grounds. 
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As we all anticipate the result of our national team on Sunday our Year 4    

footballers scored a blinder winning 6-4 again Anston Hillcrest earlier in the 

week. 

 

FS2 Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 


